
FIELD STUDY REPORT 2017 

The Management Department of the College conducted a field study on 12th 

February 2017 at Maloibari village under Sonapur Development Block. More than 

150 students participated in the field study. The students are divided into several 

groups under and the supervision of the faculty members of the Department to 

conduct the study in the area. Each group collects the necessary data through the 

questionnaire distributed to the household of the area. 

 

 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 
   


